
‘Respectful and resilient; being the best that we can be.’ 
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Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are delighted to inform you that we have been reaccredited with the Gold Level Rights Respecting School Award.  Hurrah! 

The assessor who visited the school was extremely impressed by the respectful behaviour of the children at Timothy Hackworth, 

and their aspirations of themselves and others.   

UNICEF stated that, ‘Relationships were strong and seen to be mutually respectful. Children were confident that everyone was 
respected and included at all times.’ 
 
The Gold Level Report also highlighted that relationships in the school and across the wider community are very respectful and 
positive with, ‘A strong focus on the health and wellbeing of students within the context of rights so that young people feel 
supported and protected.’ 
 
The UNICEF assessor also said that there is, ‘A positive, happy learning environment in which the school’s longstanding 
commitment to children's rights is deeply embedded in the school’s ethos and curriculum.’ 
 
 
In order to celebrate this wonderful news, children will enjoy an ice-cream or lollipop treat this coming Wednesday, 22nd June. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Mrs. Boulton   Mrs. Slattery 

Head Teacher   Deputy Head Teacher 
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We have been reaccredited with Gold Rights Respecting 
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